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Branch Venue 

 
As you may know that the Branch changed its venue location as of the January 2005 meeting. We now meet at the 
“Old Wulfrunians Club”, 253A Castlecroft Road, Castlecroft, Wolverhampton, WV3 8NA. The date of the meetings 
will continue to be the second Monday of the month. Although the actual meetings start at 7.30pm, the room is 
available for use from 7pm. Free car parking is available and the venue is licensed. The building is in the south eastern 
area of the circled area on the map. 
 

 
 
See you all there, 
 
Dave Rowley 
Branch Chairman 


